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601 Willard Drive
P.O. Box 28500

Green Bay, WI 54324-0500

Main Office: (920) 499-2831 • (877) 373-4023 
Marinette Office: (715) 732-4051

2022 
holiday hours

Follow PCMCU on Facebook
together we can make a difference!

@pcmcreditunion

PCM branches will be closed on the 
following days:

Monday, May 30th – Memorial Day
Monday, July 4th – Independence Day
Monday, September 5th – Labor Day

Monday, October 10th – Staff Training Day
Thursday, November 24th – Thanksgiving
Saturday, December 24th – Christmas Eve 

(Drive-up will be open)
Monday, Dec. 26th – Christmas Day (observed)

Saturday, Dec. 31st – New Year’s Eve  
(Drive-up will be open)

A Special Tribute to Cathy Becks  

A PCM Executive Leader  
with Compassion, Class & so much more! 
Cathy Becks, PCM Credit Union’s Executive Vice President, 
is a transformational leader. She is one of the kindest, 
most empathetic, thoughtful, innovative, and warm-
hearted people you will ever meet. Her 42-year tenure 
at the credit union is a testament to her dedication, 
strong work ethic and love for the credit union and its 
members. Cathy started her journey as a part-time teller 
in 1980. Her passion and desire to offer a helping hand 
to co-workers, and ability to quickly learn different credit 
union functions allowed her to excel in leadership, lending, 
accounting, HR, and IT. This led her to the Executive Vice President role in 1999. 
One of the things people admire most about Cathy is her “where there’s a will, there’s a way” attitude. Her 
guiding light is the well-being of our wonderful PCM Credit Union members. Cathy’s negotiation skills and 
ability to build strong relationships has helped the credit union flourish and fulfill our mission. As Cathy 

always says, we are “stewards of our members’ money” and everything she does is in the best 
interest of our members.

Cathy has always had a tech savvy, forward-thinking mindset. She commonly touts 
the phrase “I want our members to have the credit union in the palm of their 
hand”. She has been a leader for PCM Credit Union in choosing and helping 
implement the best technology for our members and is passionate about 
providing all generations the options needed to support their financial wellness. 

Cathy’s passion for our “People Caring More” philosophy resonates 
throughout the credit union and inspires others. It is her legacy, 

and there’s no doubt her leadership will leave a permanent 
impression on all our hearts and PCM’s future success.

Community Give-Back Highlights 
During the Holiday Season, PCMCU held several 
community-centered events, allowing PCM members, 
staff and directors to give back BIG!

community corner By working together …  
we truly do make a difference!
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Winter Break Fun

During the week between 

Christmas and New Year’s, PCM 

invited kids to play games and win prizes. 

Emma, Cecilia, and  

Hans won  
the grand  
 prize!

Q&A with Cathy
Cathy sat down to discuss her 
42 years at PCMCU. Reflections, 

Memories, Advice, and Future Plans.

Read the full Q&A at www.pcmcu.org...

Help for the Homeless Hygiene Drive

Bring in cleaning supplies, bathroom 

tissues, deodorant, and the like to PCM.       	

Supplies will be donated to our  
        local community!

Marinette  
Christmas Parade

Salvation Army 
Christmas campaign

During the parade, PCM 
handed out special parade 

cards. Michael brought 
his card into the 
Marinette office and 

won $200!

PCMCU once again donated 
$2,500 to the 2021 holiday 

fundraising efforts

New Events Upcoming!

With your support in the purchase of Seroogy candy bars, the PCM Pay it Forward Committee was able to give 36 families a meal through the holiday seasons.  Thank you for your generosity.

Feb. 13 - March 6

• Brown County Chapter of Credit Unions- 
held all positions since 1986
• Children’s Hospital Fundraising Liaison - 
Has helped raise >$500,000
• WI Credit Union League Director
• Professional of the Year -  
WI Credit Union League
• Served as Director & President of various 
Boards and multiple Committees

Get Your  
Tickets Now for 

PCM’s 64th  
Annual Meeting

Pay-it-Forward



PCMCU MEMBER NEWS • Winter, 2022

There’s a lot of useful information 
shared by our friends at GreenPath 
Financial Wellness. Check out these 
resources as a good starting point:

Get Started at 
 greenpath.com/partner/pcm

Tax Time 
Fraud Tips 
Be aware of the ways scammers can 
impersonate tax agencies and other 
people claiming to be involved with  
your taxes.

FRAUDFRAUD NEWSpcm

Keep Up to Date...  
Look out for helpful 

Fraud News and tips on 
PCM’s Facebook page.

Take Command of YOUR Money!

The CardValet® App  
Gives YOU Control:
• Set usage preferences
• Get alerts on transactions
• Turn your cards  
on and off in an instant,  
for any reason

Nesting Someplace 
Warm this Winter?
Please notify the credit union 
of your alternate address and 
phone number. We want to make 

sure we update your account 
accordingly. 

Enjoy your winter 
destination and safe travels!

Credit 
Sense
You can improve 
your credit score 
with Credit Sense

Here’s why you should Enroll.  
And how to get started.

Prevent Identity theft through free credit 
monitoring. Watch for things like new accounts 
being opened, changes in address, or anything 
else that feels “off”.

Understand what influences your score, and 
make the right financial choices.

Increasing your score can help you qualify for 
lower interest rates and save you money. The 
better the score, the better the rates!

Log in to see your score
www.pcmcu.org/partner-services

Messages

Phone Calls

Government Agencies will not initiate contact 
with taxpayers through social media platforms, 

text messaging, emails or by phone.

The IRS along with its authorized collection 
agencies will never:

• Leave pre-recorded, urgent or threatening messages.
• Threaten to send a police officer to arrest you.

• Demand immediate payment with pre-paid debit or 
gift cards or wire transfers.

• Demand payment without giving the tax 
payer time to question the amount due.

Do not trust your caller ID as scammers can 
fake or spoof caller ID numbers to appear to be 

from a government agency.

If you are contacted by someone claiming to be 
from the IRS or a related agency, but you do not owe 

taxes or have no reason to believe you owe taxes:

• Do not give out any information and hang up immediately.
• You can report the Caller ID and callback number to the 

IRS by emailing it to phishing@irs.gov, the subject 
line should include “IRS Phone Scam.”

To verify if you owe taxes, you can visit the 
IRS.gov website and select the Pay tab.

• Never share your online banking login information (or login information for any websites 
that you frequent).

• Never allow people who you do not know personally to login/take control of your computer. 
Reputable companies will not contact you by phone and insist in gaining access to your computer.

• Reputable companies will not ask you to pay a fee to receive a refund for funds they claim you are 
being charged. They will also not ask you to pay them by gift card or pre-paid debit cards.

Other Fraud Tips

!
Join us as we share with you a recap of PCM’s 2021 
highlights, and learn what we’ll do in 2022… Together!
We look forward to another great evening spent with 
our loyal member-owners, friends and family.

The event will include a family-style dinner  
(chicken, beef tips, salmon), prizes, and  
PCM entertainment!

PCMCU’s  
64th Annual Meeting
Friday, February 25th, 2022  

Rock Garden—Comfort Suites 
1951 Bond St., Green Bay, WI

Tickets available for 
$10 at either PCM 

Credit Union  
location

Scholarship Season  
is Coming!

PCM will once again be awarding scholarships to 
students enrolling in higher education this year.

Check  
www.pcmcu.org 
for details!

Do you know that PCMCU always offers 
FREE Credit Report Reviews?

As a member, we will always spend time with you.
This is who we are, as People Caring More.   
Let us support your financial wellness!
To schedule your own credit report review, please 
call 920-593-2203 or 715-732-4001.

• • • CALL FOR NOMINATIONS• • •
Nominations for two positions on our Board of Directors 
are now being accepted. Members interested in being 
a candidate for the PCMCU Board may inquire about 
Director qualifications and responsibilities by contacting 
Nominating Committee Chair, Jeff Burich at  
jburich@pcmcu.org or PCMCU President Dan Wollin at 
(920) 499-2831 or dwollin@pcmcu.org.
Interested individuals must file their intention and brief 
biography with the Nominating Committee no later than 
Friday, February 11, 2022. The election will be held on 
Friday, February 25, 2022 at the credit union  
Annual Meeting.
We thank you for your interest and involvement in 
PCM Credit Union.

Dream. Save. WIN! $1,000 CASH 
Prize winner will be announced!

Lucky PCM member Lisa B. 
enrolled in CardValet, and 

won $500 in CASH!
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